
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

REGULAR MEETING OF THE ARCHITECTURAL REVIEW 

BOARD OF THE VILLAGE OF NISSEQUOGUE  

March 14, 2022 

7:00 p.m. 

 

As authorized by Chapter 1 of the Laws of 2022, and because the Architectural 

Review Board of the Incorporated Village of Nissequogue wishes to protect the public 

health while continuing to perform necessary government functions, the Board will hold 

its regular meeting on March 14, 2022 at 7:00 p.m. remotely by telephone conference.  

The public will not be permitted to attend the meeting in-person.  The public can attend 

by telephone by calling 1-800-321-7001 and when prompted for a passcode, entering 

854274#.   

 


